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(Note: See diary for Monday, January 30, 1939)
Mr. A. W. Neill, M.P,, sent to Mr. King, to read, 
part of a letter received from Mrs • Neill1» brother 
who, like herself, was a second cousin of Lyon 
Mackenzie, of Edinburgh#

vSheriff Lyon Mackenzie, a second cousin 
of Jeanie and us, passed away in May last, and I 
went to Dundee with the Edinburgh friends to 
Western cemetery•

Mr. King told me once he called upon 
him occasionally when in Scotland, but on his last 
visit to England he did not get to Scotland. I 
think he phoned from London, There was some distant 
relationship between them.

The Sheriff’s father made a lot of money 
in bleaching, being a partner with Cargill tc Co,, 
besides being Manager of Royal Bank, Dundee - this 
combination would not be allowed nowadays.

The Sheriff left $56,OCX) all to one niece 
in Sydney, *


